LIBRARY HOURS

Riverton Free Library

New library hours for 2016

Monday through Thursday 10:00 A.M. – 8:30 P.M (Not closing for dinner)

Friday 10:00 A.M. – 2 P.M.

Saturday

10:00 A. M. – 5:00 P.M. (Sept.-June)

Sunday

1:00 PM - 5:00 P.M. (Sept.-June)

Phone: 856-829-2476

Web address: rivertonfreelibrary.org

Director & Branch Manager, Michael Robinson





Riverton Free Library 306 Main Street Riverton, NJ 08077

Serving Palmyra and Riverton boroughs for over 100 years!



RIVERTON FREE LIBRARY

A Branch of The Burlington County Library System



2016 Annual Newsletter & Appeal

Riverton Free Library Association Executive Officers: Kimberly Paulsen, President Catherine Martin, Vice President Susan Bye, Treasurer Beatrice Horn, Secretary

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE



Many, Many Thanks!

This past year we

launched a new library website, with links to Facebook. Our aim is to keep our patrons informed of all the new programs, events, and improvements your donations make to our library.

Among other projects in 2015, our website showed the lovely renovations to our two public restrooms as well as described our cooperative project with the Historical Society of Riverton's Archive Room in our basement. Continue to look to the site for excellent book reviews by librarian, Nancy Fort. And be sure to like and follow us on Facebook!

As your new board president, I am honored to acknowledge the long and terrific work of our retiring volunteers — Karen Healey, Eleanor Paladino and Richard Gaughan. Their remarkable service on the board is a combined 57 years, with Karen and Eleanor serving on the Executive Committee for a combined 28 years.

As treasurer, Eleanor successfully supervised our financial transition to becoming a branch of the BCLS. As chair of the House Committee for 21 years, Rich has been instrumental in keeping our building safe and in great shape. As president, Karen has been a great leader of the board, bringing out the best in our library. She has been a fierce fundraiser, inspiring many projects for the benefit of our patrons. She has set an incredibly high standard, which I hope to continue, with your help.

We note with sadness, the passing of our former treasurer, Bill Robinson, father of our library director. We offer our sincere condolences to the family.

In 2016, we look forward to some exciting and much needed changes, including a new roof and new exterior paint on our beautiful library. However we can't do these things alone so we look to you for your sustaining support of our community building. Thank you!!



Your donation will allow us to continue to improve services and maintain our library building.

Please use the enclosed envelope and send your charitable donation, today.

Special Events for 2016

Visit our website,
rivertonfreelibrary.org
for a complete list of all library
programs and events.

Museum Passes

The library has passes to local museums that will save you and your family entrance fees. Stop by the library to check out your passes.

Candlelight House Tour
Join us on December 3rd in this
traditional start to the holiday season.
Tickets on sale in November.

Please consider opening your home for this year's tour!

Contact Mr. Robinson at the library.

Mark your calendars for these special events! Tickets sold at the library.

Proceeds benefit our library.

Annual Cocktail Party

Cinco de Mayo theme on Sat., May 7th at Sacred Heart Gym from 7-11 PM with the band *The Friends*!.

Candlelight House Tour Sat, Dec. 3rd from 4-9 PM.